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Chapter 5 – Association Operations 
 
5.13 Copyright Policy 

 
All material on the IPA website, in IPA newsletters, bulletins, brochures or in any 
other publication produced by the IPA should be considered copyrighted by the 
Illinois Principals Association.  No party may use or reproduce, in whole or in part, 
any of the foregoing materials without express written consent of the executive 
director of the Illinois Principals Association. 
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